
 

 

Ref: Nursery15hr/22Dec/noc 
 
 
11th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
The school will be closed to 15-hour Nursery children on Friday 22nd December.  
 
As Friends of Bloxwich have arranged for Santa to visit the Academy to deliver a gift to all 
children on this date, you are invited to bring your child to attend the grotto and receive 
their present at the following times: 
 
Nursery AM children: 9am-9.30am 
Nursery PM children: 12.00pm-12.30pm 
 
Entrance to the grotto will be at the Nursery doors. 
 
30-hour Nursery children are still to attend school all day on the 22nd December as normal 
and will visit Santa with the children in the Reception classes. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms. S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 


